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Dear Committee,

I’m writing to you to express my concern over the bill being introduce by Mr Rob Pyne.

I believe that abortion is wrong except under extreme circumstances.

I would like to see;

more counselling offered to women outlining their options

adoption made easier so that unwanted children can go to couples desperately wanting a child

I am concerned that this bill would allow unborn children to be aborted late into a pregnancy and ignores the
 physical and psychological effects on women and their partners.
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